

News

MEDIA RELEASE

City of Brampton, Punjabi Community Health Services and Bike Brampton open Downtown Brampton Bike Hub Thursday, Aug 25 2022

BRAMPTON, ON (August 25, 2022) – Last week, the City of Brampton, together with its partners Punjabi Community Health Services (PCHS) and Bike Brampton, opened a Downtown Brampton Bike Hub to promote and support safe cycling: Different Spokes.

Brampton is a Healthy and Safe City, and the City is dedicated to creating a safe, comfortable and enjoyable travel experience for all street users and encouraging active transportation. At its meeting on March 2, 2022, Brampton City Council directed staff to execute a short-term lease with PCHS to operate a Brampton Bike Hub from the City owned property at 8 Nelson Street West, Unit 104, acting as a catalyst for this unique partnership that will serve Brampton residents.

Different Spokes is a grassroots, community-led hub that will encourage, promote and advocate for safe cycling in Brampton. At this Downtown Brampton Bike Hub, PCHS will:

- Deliver bike-related services like assisted bike repair and the resale of reconditioned bikes and bike parts;
- Encourage, promote and advocate for increased safe cycling in Brampton;
- Provide access to reconditioned bikes for sale and for rent;
- Provide community and mentoring programing for anyone interested in cycling; and
- Encourage healthy communities and healthy lifestyles.

The City of Brampton continues to build 'Streets for People' and promote active transportation. This year, the City is adding over 30 new kilometers of walking and cycling infrastructure to an existing Active Transportation network of more than 530 kilometers of cycling infrastructure, hiking, walking and recreational trails.

Learn more about cycling in Brampton here_(link: /EN/Business/planning-development/projects-studies/atmp/Pages/Welcome.aspx) and about active transportation in Brampton here_(link: /EN/Business/planning-development/projects-studies/atmp/Pages/Welcome.aspx).

Quotes

"Brampton is a Healthy and Safe City, and we are dedicated to supporting the needs of our community by providing access to education and awareness on cycling and by helping support better overall mental health through active transportation and recreation. We are excited to support the opening of Different Spokes in Downtown Brampton. It is a welcome addition to the area and will help enhance our already extensive Active Transportation network."

- Patrick Brown, Mayor, City of Brampton

"The Brampton Bike Hub is a great addition to Downtown Brampton. Not only will Different Spokes provide cycling services to bike enthusiasts, but it will help educate and support new cyclists, and promote healthy and active lifestyles for residents of all ages. I am excited to see this partnership in our city, and I encourage everyone to take advantage of the knowledge PCHS has to offer and enjoy Brampton's beautiful and scenic trails."

- Martin Medeiros, Regional Councillor, Wards 3 & 4; Chair, Planning and Development Committee, City of Brampton

"At the City of Brampton, we are working to create Streets for People with a focus on Active Transportation. We look forward to continuing to work with partners across the city to promote healthy and active lifestyles and provide great amenities for our residents."

- Paul Morrison, Interim Chief Administrative Officer, City of Brampton

-30-

As one of the fastest-growing cities in Canada, Brampton is home to 700,000 people and 75,000 businesses. People are at the heart of everything we do. We are energized by our diverse communities, we attract investment, and we are embarking on a journey to lead technological and environmental innovation. We partner for progress to build a healthy city that is safe, sustainable, and successful. Connect with us on Twitter, Facebook, and Instagram. Learn more at www.brampton.ca

MEDIA CONTACT

City of Brampton Media Relations Mediarelations@brampton.ca